
 

Dear Parents,         
Welcome to Kindergarten!  I am Kristen Hatate – Three Points’ Kindergarten teacher.  Each 
day is packed with all kinds of learning and fun!  You will not believe how much growing your 
child will do this year! 

Our classroom will be open for a quick visit on Monday, August 26th from 1:00-1:30 pm.  Please 
come and meet me that afternoon if you can.  I always look forward to seeing shiny new faces!  
Our first day of school will be Tuesday, August 27th.  Please drop off your child at 8:25 am, 
then attend the parent assembly in the MPR.   

At 10:00 am on Tuesday, I will need you back in the classroom for a VERY IMPORTANT 
orientation.  I will talk about our curriculum, kindergarten expectations and procedures.  Here 
is where you can get every question answered, so bring them all!  On this Tuesday all the 
Kindergarten students will be dismissed at 11:30 am. Send in a simple snack and water bottle for 
your child. 

Please send a large sturdy backpack with your child’s name on the outside for your child to use 
every day.  Your child will need an easy to open zippered rectangular lunch box.  I will also need 
you to send in some supplies that we will all share:   

 6 Jumbo purple Elmer’s glue sticks                     2 -10+ pack of fat Crayola markers 
1 box of Kleenex                   1 roll of paper towels  
1 bottle of Elmer’s glue (any size)                 1” white view 3-ring binder 
Last name: A-N 1 box of gallon Ziploc bags                1 – 24+ count Crayola colored pencils  
                 O-Z  1 box of: quart Ziploc bags                2 kitchen sponges 
           
Your child will also need a blank, spiral bound sketchbook for art class, no smaller than 5 x 8 
and no larger than 6 x 9.5 with at least 40 pages.  Suggested brands are Strathmore or Master’s 
Touch.    
 
Get ready for an awesome year – God has wonderful plans for our class!  I am praying for all of 
you!        

Love in Christ,          

 

Kristen Hatate  

khatate@bellevuechristian.org 
Three Points Elementary 
Bellevue Christian School       
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